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Dear TL, 
 
 
It is with great sadness that I would be informing you of my resignation from my position as an Oxygen 
Recertification dialer/representative for Stop/Held Patient Contact Team. My last day of employment will 
be on September 02, 2022. My primary reason is to put my health first and to go back home to my province 
to share the yoke of taking care of my sister.  
 
Should there be any questions with the transition, I would gladly lend a helping hand and open my lines 
to any questions.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to grow career-wise, for the motivation to be better and exceed my 
previous goals. It would be hard to leave such a wonderful team as we have bonded through the years 
creating fond memories together. It is a great experience working in IPLOY, this being my first BPO 
company.   
 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
Kloe Mae Vanguardia 
ID#1528 


